SELECTMEN'S MEETING
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 1993
SELECTMEN'S OFFICE - ROOM #4

TOWN HALL, MAIN ST., AYER, MA. 01432

9:55A.M. Open Session

The Board met with Chairman Jones, Selectman McKinney and
Selectman Slarsky.

NEW BUSINESS:

Mr. Higgins reviewed with the Board the need to appoint a
Temporary Wiring Inspector, due to unavailability of Mr.
Shattuck for the month of February (vacation) and of Mr. Wellman
Parker being on vacation February 22, 1993 to March 5, 1993. Mr.
Higgins spoke with Mr. Philip Horgan who stated he would be
willing to fill in temporarily.

Selectman Slarsky moved to appoint Philip Horgan, Temporary
Wiring Inspector, 2nd by Selectman McKinney, VOTE: unanimous, so
moved.

Mr. Higgins reviewed with the Board the need to transfer funds to
the Fort Devens Development Account from UDAG due to upcoming
meetings and trips. Selectman Slarsky moved the Board transfer
$10,000.00 from UDAG to the Fort Devens Redevelopment Account,
2nd by Selectman McKinney, VOTE: unanimous, so moved.

10:00A.M. Selectman McKinney moved the Board adjourn, 2nd by

Selectman ngzgii;%ifTE: unanimous, so moved.
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